
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message to Current and Future NLC Students 

The NLC Student Housing team is excited to welcome students to submit housing applications for 
up to a year in duration. After the completion of the year indicated on the application, students 
will be required to reapply for housing every year. There will be NO additional fees required on 
subsequent applications, but students wishing to remain in student housing must submit a new 
application by April 1 of each year.  

NLC prioritizes students in housing when reviewing yearly applications, according to the following: 

• Indigenous students enrolled/registered in a course or program  
at Northern Lights College.

• In care or former in care students enrolled/registered in a course or program at  
Northern Lights College.

• Students enrolled/registered in a course or program at Northern Lights College.
• Students enrolled/registered in a course or program at another post-secondary  

institution (for example, University of Northern British Columbia).
• Students registered as NLC athletes on an NLC athletics team.
• Post-secondary students completing a co-op or work practicum.  Proof of duration  

of co-op or work practicum may be required from the employer or post-secondary  
program.


